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African Studies 6-11-59 

Mesar's !rthur Fopewell & Co •• 
P.O.Box 1849, 
DURBA.,~. 

Dear Sir, 
I am in receipt ot your letter RW/FCP dated 3rd Novemver~59 

in which you refer to my recent decision to resign my post at Fort 
Hare and the consequences ot that deoision. 

At the ou.set I want to thank you tor your interest in my 
weltare and the welfare of my children. I should like to convey to 
Doctors Edgar Brookes and Alan Taylor our dfJepest appreciation of their 
concern and their wish to make a contribution to the practical 
difficu.l..ties with which we are now contronted. 

With regard to the question of a pe manent address I shouad 
like to point out tlat I shall not be leaving Fort Hare before the 
end of the year,so that un~il then my address will continue to be 
P.O.Fort Hare. It is not yf':t certain what the position will be atter 
that,but as I have my home here in the t .. n ot Alioe,the Ji'ort Hare 
address will do until I advise you otherwise. 1 take it that the best 
thing wiLL be tor you to send me the FoI"IIJs to which you reter now 
so that I should be able to deal with th ••• 

Yours taithfully, 
-, #1 ,,,, ~ 
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